
 

 

July 23, 2024 

To 

General Manager, Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejabhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code: 544177 
 

Dear Sir,  
 
Sub.: Intimation for Opening of Trading Window for dealing in securities of the 
Company  
 
In terms of the provisions of the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 
and in compliance with the terms of Code of Conduct, the "Trading Window" for dealing 
in the securities of the Company which was closed from July 1, 2024 will be opened for 
all Designated Persons and their immediate relatives with effect from July 23, 2024  
  
Kindly take the note the same.  
 
Thanking you, 
  
For Aztec Fluids and Machinery Limited  
 
 
 
 
Mr. Pulin Vaidhya 
Chairman & Managing Director 
DIN :03012651 
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